
 

 

Hi everyone, 
I just wanted to post a little note to keep in touch with all our families and supporters during this difficult time. 
 
It is just to let you know that even though we can’t visit you and talk to you in person, we are still here to support 
you when you need it over the phone or by email. 
 
On  our Facebook page you will see we have set up some virtual 'cuppa & chat' sessions for our families so that 
we can all chat together via videocast. We are hoping these sessions might help ease the isolation and we can 
chat about anything that takes our fancy! 
 
I can assure you that myself and the team are busy working from home to keep the charity running through all 
this. We are finding ways of trying to fundraise online as we have sadly had to postpone some of our upcoming 
events for the foreseeable future and will shortly be launching a Crowdfunder to raise much needed funds. 
 
Please keep looking at our Facebook, Instagram and Twitter pages for more information on this and how you can 
help. 
 
Any ideas on how we can raise funds during this time would be gratefully received as it is a time when we all 
need to pull together. All of our usual funding streams have stopped. 
 
I just wanted to personally say thank you for your ongoing support and we will be keeping you updated on our 
position and when the Coffee Shop and Support Centre will be able to safely re-open. 
Always here 
Bye for now, take care and stay safe 
Leesa xxxxxx 

 
(CEO You Raise Me Up) 
 
 
 
Say in touch with all our news on social media  
 
Facebook – youraisemeupcharity  
 
Twitter – youraisemeupuk  
 
Instagram youraisemeupcharity 
 
 
 
Join our newsletter mailing list  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


